
January 24, 2025 
 
Dear Residents, Families and Staff: 
 
E-A-G-L-E-S! Residents are invited to watch the NFC Championship Game in Fox Den as our Eagles take on the 
Washington Commanders.  The game is Sunday January 26th at 3pm. Complimentary sandwiches, popcorn and 
punch will be provided.  The bar will be open for beer and wine from 2:30 until 4:30. Go Birds! 
 
Dining Services 
Our upcoming special events include: 
  
Friday, February 7 – Chili Bar Special: 

• Offerings: Beef, turkey, and vegetarian chili  
• Toppings: Sour cream, chives, tortilla chips, and more 
• Accompaniment: Cornbread 

 

Friday, February 14  
• 1712:  Special Valentine’s Day Price Fix menu featuring dessert and a glass of champagne. Regular 

menu items will also be available. 
• Hearthside:  Dessert station offering treats available at a point value. 
• Personal Care and Skilled: Chocolate-covered strawberries will be a dessert option. 

 
Lower-Level Renovation 
The renovations to the Lower Level of the community building started on Monday, January 20th in Furniture 
Hall. The ceiling tile replacement is over 75% complete throughout the lower level and will continue through 
next week. The painting of the walls in Furniture Hall and the grinding of the floors by the kitchen and laundry 
areas will start the week of Monday, February 3rd. Painting will occur during the day while floor preparation 
will be done off hours and at night to reduce traffic issues.  A Computer Workroom is also underway for staff 
education and for access to our upcoming web-based learning platform, Relias, for all employees.  This room 
will be operational within the next week.  This project is expected to be completed by the end of March.   
 
J-Hallway Renovation 
The work in the J-Hall Administrative and Marketing Offices, Club Room, Board Room and Gift Shop is still on 
track to be completed mid-February.  Painting, flooring, ceiling tiles and casework are all in the process of 
being installed.  Furniture is expected to be installed mid-March. The public restroom on J-Hall remains closed 
for renovation. The remaining furniture for the Hub in the Lower Level is expected to arrive mid-March. 
 
Salon Services 
Treat yourself!! Kathy Ling, Matura nail technician, is here on Fridays starting at 10:00 a.m. and offers 
manicures, facial waxing, eye and facial mask treatments and warm hand and foot Keratin treatments. Stop by 
the salon to meet Kathy and learn more about these services! 
 
Picture Sale! 
Just a reminder that all pictures in Furniture Hallway are 50% off through next Friday, January 31st. 
 
Infection Control 
No Residential residents are positive for COVID. One Care Center resident tested positive and is on quarantine.  
One staff member is positive and at home on isolation.  Surgical masks are required in the Care Center and will 
be re-evaluated on Monday January 27th. 
 
Best regards, 
Maureen 


